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We have decided that for ‘Children In Need’ we are going to do the 

theme, 

COLOURS OF THE RAINBOW 

We are all going through some strange times and it has been 

difficult. We thought it would be nice to come to school wearing 

bright and cheerful colours.  We would also like to ask that the 

money raised goes to one special child who has had such a hard 

battle.  You may all be aware of Soraya and the long journey she has 

been on so far. She is just one amazing little girl! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The family are trying to raise funds for her to receive specialist 

treatment for her condition. We are a family at Eastfield and look 

after each other, so it would be lovely if we could help them.  There 

will be donation buckets at the school gates on the morning and when 

the children leave.  If you would like to donate, please put the money 

in the buckets. 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Payne 

Children In Need 

Friday 13th November 


